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Dear Industry Representative:  

 

We are requesting your review of Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5370-12B, Quality Management 

for Federally Funded Airport Construction Projects.  This AC discusses roles of Airport 

Sponsors and the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) in the management of Federally 

funded airport construction projects.  This AC combines what used to be in AC 150/5370-12A, 

Quality Control of Construction for Airport Grant Projects, dated September 29, 2007; AC 

150/5300-9B, Predesign, Prebid, and Preconstruction Conferences for Airport Grant Projects, 

dated September 30, 2009; and AC 150/5370-6D, Construction Progress and Inspection 

Report-Airport Improvement Program (AIP), dated September 29, 2008. 

 

We request concurrence with the enclosure.  We will consider comments received by 

August 14, 2015, for inclusion in the final advisory circular. 

 

Submit comments on the provided COMMENTS MATRIX, which references the paragraph and 

line number in question with your recommended change.  Please EMAIL (Do not mail) the 

completed MATRIX to Gregory Cline at Gregory.Cline@faa.gov. 

 

This Draft AC along with sample CMP described in Appendix A of this AC, are available and 

can be viewed at the FAA Airports website: 

http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

John R. Dermody, P.E. 

Manager, Airport Engineering Division 
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